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Towne 1031 Exchange, LLC

Topic: Tax-Deferred Exchanges

Interested in learning what tax-deferred
exchanges are?  Learn how they can help reduce
taxable income and increase investment returns.

We are excited to have Mrs. Heidenreich, President
of Towne 1031 Exchange, LLC, speak to the club

about her role and how she helps her customers
navigate tax-deferred exchanges.   Please join us

for a joint meeting with the Finance Club!
Lunch will be provided.

When: Tuesday, Nov. 12th 12:30-1:15
Where: Constant Hall 2099

RSVP Here


